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 Shri Vitthal Shikshan Prasarak Mandal Nimgaon (Te.’s) 
               AARYA PUBLIC SCHOOL  
(Affiliated to CBSE New Delhi and Recognized by Govt. of Maharashtra) 
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Dist- Solapur- 413210. Contact No.: +91-8888233755 
Email id: aryaps4455@gmail.com Website: www.aaryaps.com 

 
Ref.No.: APS/2019/                                                 Date:10th AUG.2019 
To, 
All the Principals, 
All CBSE Affiliated Schools of Cluster IX. 
 
Sub:- CBSE Cluster IX Kabaddi Matches 2019-20. 

Respected Sir / Madam 

  It’s my pleasure to inform you that CBSE has entrusted the responsibility 
and given the opportunity to AARYA PUBLIC SCHOOL, PIMPALNER to 
organize and conduct the Cluster IX Kabaddi Tournaments of Boys 
and Girls in the age group of U-17 and U-19. 

    It is scheduled to be conducted from 13th September to 15th 
September 2019 at AARYA PUBLIC SCHOOL, PIMPALNER.  

We cordially invite you to participate in the Basket Ball Tournament.   

     Kindly find the attachment of entry, rules and regulations enclosed with 
this invitation and visit CBSE http://www.cbsesports.in for more 
clarification of the rules.  

     Kindly send all these documents on email aaryaps4455@gmail.com or 
ravindralokhande37@yahoo.in on or before 7th Sept. 2019 so that we can 
give you good arrangement. 

    Please feel free to contact the persons given below. 

Kedar Sir, Organizing Secretary (Participation procedure) 9637795810 
Bade Sir, Transport 9823797355 
Geeta Mam, Registration. 8888453304 
If any emergency then only contact the Principal. Mr. Ravindra Lokhande 
9765412034.   
With Regards 

Thank-You 

Yours Sincerely 
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